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Thanks for writing the excellent article for the Washington Post on the
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Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University School of Medicine
Palo Alto, California 94304.

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Jensen contribution to the Harvard Educational Review. This study of
Jensen's I think is phenomenally sensible and worthwhile.
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I do not know how much interest you have in our recent armadillo work.
I am sending you herewith an article which with slight modifications
is to be published in the American Scientist this Spring.

I noted with particular interest your strong comment about nutrition. —
You may already have a copy but I am sending you a paperback NUTRITION Vere
IN A NUTSHELL which gives a broader view of the subject than is usually
presented,
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Sincerely yours,

Roger JY Wilviams
RJW: jn
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